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Blackboard Ultra is now at Seneca!

Blackboard Ultra is the latest iteration of the Blackboard Learning Management System. It is designed to be accessible and mobile-friendly, providing ease of use for faculty and instructors and a

consistent look and feel across courses for students.

Want to learn more about Blackboard Ultra? Come to one of our upcoming webinars and explore the resources on our website.

  You can learn about the main features of Blackboard Ultra on our Blackboard Ultra Crash Course webpage.  

 

Blackboard Ultra Drop-in Support

Have a Blackboard Ultra question? Need some help using Blackboard Ultra’s features or working with the course content that was converted for you? Come to our drop-in sessions where Teaching &

Learning Centre Team Members will be on hand to help you with your questions.

Virtual drop-in support sessions are available on the following dates and times:

Date Time Zoom URL

https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/ashley-ribbel
https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/spaces/266/blackboard-ultra/blogs/general/15698/blackboard-ultra-crash-course
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